
 
 

 

 

 

18th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

This morning (18/10/23) there was unexpected disruption at the traffic lights on Scalby Road. This caused a 

significant amount of traffic to accumulate. Unfortunately, this meant that the buses that transport the Year 7 

students to the UTC couldn’t get through to Scalby School at the usual start time. As a result, the students had a 

slightly delayed start to their school day. The Scalby Campus staff ensured that all the students were purposefully 

learning as soon as the pupils arrived.  

 

If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mrs Adderley.  

Assistant Headteacher for Teaching & Learning  

 

 


